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Circular 14/1948:- Uniforms and Protective Clothing

A Dhuine Uasail,

With reference to Finance Circular No.8/46 of 10 Bealtaine, 1946, I am directed by the Minister 
for Finance to inform you that authority is being delegated to the Controller of Stores, Department of 
Posts and Telegraphs, to deal, in accordance with approved arrangements in force from time to time, with 
questions of the initial issues of uniforms for civilian employees in Government Departments. Accordingly, 
applications for the provision of such clothing should, in future, be furnished direct to the Controller of 
Stores, without prior reference to the Department of Finance.

The provisions of the final paragraph of Finance Circular No. 8/46 will, accordingly, no longer apply.

Mise, le meas,
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